Seminole State College

515t Annual Interscholastic Meet
Thursday ~ March 28, 2024

If your school plans on attending the 2024 Interscholastic Meet please register your
school by February 2, 2024.

All information regarding the meet will be available on our website’s homepage
www.sscok.edu under Sponsored/Grant Programs to view starting in December.

School Name:

High School Counselor or Interscholastic Coach
Name:

Phone Number:

E-mail address:

Email this completed form to: m.sims@sscok.edu

We look forward to seeing your students on March 28!

Melinda Sims
Residential Life and Students Activities Coordinator
405-382-9604
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